
Friday 26th April 2024 

Sebert Wood Primary School 
Parent/Carer Update  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Another jam-packed week in school with lots going on. Here are some of our highlights… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mr James Tottie and Mr Jamie Winch 

Year 5 Book Mastermind 

Year 5 pupils took part in a Book Mastermind 
competition this week. We were so impressed by 
their knowledge of the texts they chose and their 
passion for reading. The two winners, who will go 
on to represent the school in the Bury Schools 
Partnership final, are Harriet W who read ‘The 
Hunger Games’ and Emily N-C who answered 
questions on ‘Harry Potter- Prisoner Azkaban’. 
Good luck for the final girls! 

 
 

Year 4 Public Speaking Event 

Two of our Year 4 pupils, Oliver T and Ellie-
Mae B, took part in a public speaking 
event with other local schools this week. 
The theme was ‘If I was in charge…’ Both 
pupils produced wonderfully articulate 
speeches on how to care for the planet 
and delivered their ideas with passion. 
They were a real credit to the school! 

 
 

Mini Marathon 

As a school we have signed up for the TCS Mini 

London Marathon. For this challenge, each pupil 

needs to complete 2.6 miles by 10th May. This 

equates to 19 laps of the field. The aim is for each 

child to complete their 19 laps over the next two 

weeks during PE lessons, breaks and lunchtimes. 

Fingers crossed for dry weather! On your marks, get 

set, go! 
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Dates for your Diary 

Wed 1st- Thurs 2nd May      Author visits 

Wed 8th May     Parent meeting for Y4 residential 

Fri 10th May            Class photographs 

Mon 13th- Thurs 16th May                                  Y6 SATs 

Sun 19th May                                                        Sebert Singers @ Theatre Royal 

Wed 22nd May                                                      Y3 trip to Daws Hall 

Thurs 23rd May    Y4 trip to Sutton Hoo 

Mon 27th- Fri 31st May                                        Half-term  

 

 
 

 

Hair accessories 

Please ensure hair accessories are kept 
to the minimum and appropriate for 
school. We have recently seen an 
increase in large fashion bows being 
worn.  

 
 

Curriculum overviews 

On our school website, you will find our summer 
term curriculum overviews. These cover the key 
objectives being taught in the core subjects, as well 
the themes for the foundation subjects. 
https://www.sebertwoodschool.co.uk/page/?title=C
urriculum+Guide&pid=82 

 

 
 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

We are repeating the Boys v Girls battle this week, as 
a technical error meant that many pupils could not 
login to take part last week. 
 
 
 

Swimming achievements 

Ordinarily, we celebrate the sporting achievements of our pupils out of school but this week we focus 
on a staff member. Following his success at the Paris Olympic Trials, Mr Turner took part in the 200m 
Backstroke at the East Region Swimming Championships last weekend. He touched the wall in second 
place, half a second short of the gold medal and just outside his own club record! 
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